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Today's update is off our typical Wednesday update schedule because we want to alert 
you that a temporary staff member working in the health care center tested positive for 
COVID. All residents and staff who may have been in contact with this person have 
been contacted as have family members. If you haven’t heard from us, your loved one 
is not affected. Read more below.  
 

Campus Updates 
● As referenced above one staff member tested positive for COVID-19 in the 

health care center. This staff member worked one day (August 11th) and we 
have completed contact tracing. All residents in the unit were tested today. Staff 
testing began today as well. We will continue with testing this group every 5 - 7 
days until we have two consecutive negative results. Unfortunately, this means 
there are no visitors on this unit until further notice. We will keep everyone 
updated with our regular Wednesday update, unless another urgent update is 
necessary. 
 

● Our vaccination clinic this week helped vaccinate five previously unvaccinated 
staff members and one resident. The vaccinations are being administered 
through our partnership with the Wauwatosa Department of Health. Their team 
has committed to continue helping us in all the ways they can. To protect yourself 
and one another, we encourage all staff and everyone who is medically able, to 
get vaccinated. If you or a loved one has chosen not to in the past, we encourage 
you to reconsider. You and your personal doctor are the best team in making this 
decision.  
 

● The Milwaukee County COVID positivity rate has climbed above 10% this week, 
which means our staff testing protocols the week of August 16 will be bi-weekly 
for all non-vaccinated staff members.  

 
Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


